
Dale and Helen Finfrock
221 Park Ave.
Palm Beach Fl. 33480

Town of Palm Beach
Town Council
360 South County Rd.
P.O. Box 2029
Palm Beach, Fl
33480

November 26, 2019

My wife and I own four properties on Park Ave and Oleander Ave. We are constantly being disturbed by
the commercial trash pickup on Park Ave from the rear of the Palm Beach Hotel. This occurs every
morning 5 days a week. This should not be happening on a quiet residential street, whereas Sunrise
Avenue that borders the front of the hotel is completely commercial. There is absolutely no reason, why
the trash pickup should not take place on a commercial street such as Sunrise Avenue, as it does for
other businesses in that area. For those residents of the hotel just the same garbage nuisance should be
pushed up on the physical address of dwelling, that being Sunrise Avenue not Park avenue. We would
be grateful if you would correct this injustice.

Dale infrock

you

Helen H. Finfrock
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